
Approved  

                                         Sanbornton Trustees of the Trust Funds 

                                          Minutes of Meeting, January 11, 2023 

 

The meeting came to order at 3:05 p.m. at the new Town Offices. Present were Megan 

Farkas, Tina Nagel, Lynn Chong 

 

Tina moved accepting the minutes of November 28, 2022, and Megan 2nded. Vote was 

unanimous "aye." 

 

We handled 3 funding reimbursements, BOS minutes provided and supporting: 

 

1) From Town Facilities Repair & Refurbishing CRF, we wrote check #103 to the Town for 

$21,279.48.  Lynn moved and Tina 2nded this reimbursement for moving expenses and 

outfitting the town vault. Vote was unanimous "aye."  

2) From Town Buildings Improvement CRF, we wrote check #306 to the Town for $9,390. 

Lynn moved and Megan 2nded this reimbursement for engineering costs at our new Town 

Office. Vote was unanimous "aye." 

3) From Roads & Bridges CRF, we wrote check #203 to the Town for $140,066.25. Megan 

moved and Tina 2nded this reimbursement for Hermit Woods Road work and Perkins Road 

work. Vote was unanimous "aye." 

Megan made copies of the checks and gave originals to the Town Administrator. 

 

Town Welfare Officer Sigrid Gaydos visited with helpful documentation for her application 

for reimbursements from our Needy Poor Trust funds. We discussed what is available there 

from accrued interest over the years ($41,046.35), consulting our MS9 and MS10 current 

filing. We asked questions and decided we will meet very soon to review the application, 

inviting Sigrid to be present.  

 

We adjourned at 4:55 p.m.                                        submitted by recorder, Lynn R. Chong 
 


